
August Newsletter

Upcoming Events:

August 26: Open House 5-7p.m.

September 3: First day of School for AM

classes

September 4: First day for PM classes

September 15 and 16: Amazing Athletes

for AM classes

September 22 and 23: Mr. Josh

September 24: Amazing Athletes for PM

classes

September 27: Storywalk at Petersen

Park for 4's and 5's

We are so excited to meet all of you this

next week at our open house on August

26th from 5:00-7:00.

We ask that new families come from 5-6

and returning families come from 6-7 if

possible.

Your child will be getting their school

picture taken so please dress them

accordingly!

Please make sure to bring your

school supplies, and all of the

important forms. Make sure you have

the Payment Authorization Form and

a check if your paying in full. For

Martin Photography please bring your

form back with check as well.

Preschool Fundraiser/Volunteering

We are in need of volunteers! Please sign up below if you are interested in

volunteering or helping out with our Preschool Fundraiser.

St Patrick's Preschool Fundraiser 2026 planning starts soon!

Our first meeting is September 25th at 7 p.m. This is our annual fundraiser to

raise money for the Preschool. This is our biggest event and helps us raise money

for items for the Preschool that are needed.

This is a great way to meet other parents and plan this important event. 

Please sign up below or email me at acscardina@archomaha.org if you would like to

help us. We meet once a month, but it is not a huge time-commitment.



Volunteer Sign-Up

Communication Form

Please fill this form out below, that way I know that you are receiving all of my

messages.

Thank you!

Communication Form

Contact me anytime for any additional question and click on the logo below to check

out our social media.

“A Christ centered education substantiates
the change to discover and nurture the
unique God-inspired calling each student
has for their life.” -Paul Brown, King’s
High School Teacher & Parent

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1uNr3CAtYLzEJwwhXyxuAgWIWgR3J8I5zUWFD1Eh166A/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1uNr3CAtYLzEJwwhXyxuAgWIWgR3J8I5zUWFD1Eh166A/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1uNr3CAtYLzEJwwhXyxuAgWIWgR3J8I5zUWFD1Eh166A/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedxY_bP4EHsy2qSg08PlWErhbw2eLWpVZdbHfT1r48tjTsYw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedxY_bP4EHsy2qSg08PlWErhbw2eLWpVZdbHfT1r48tjTsYw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedxY_bP4EHsy2qSg08PlWErhbw2eLWpVZdbHfT1r48tjTsYw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://linktr.ee/stpatspreschoolgretna
https://linktr.ee/stpatspreschoolgretna
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